September 3, 2010
Piper School, Grade 4 
Ms. Shannon Soger / Ms. Cathy Virtue / Mr. Raul Babolea

Dear Parent/Guardian of: ________________________ 

Your student’s classroom has been chosen to participate in the 1:1 Initiative.  This program offers every student in the classroom a laptop computer for use at school and home.

Parents and students are required to attend a training session on the computer, internet safety, and responsibility.  An insurance premium of $66.05 per year will be collected prior to your student being issued a laptop for home use.

Two parent/student information meetings have been scheduled for September 15th at 3:15 p.m. and 6:00 p.m., to be held at Piper School.  You may choose to attend at either one of the times. If you are unable to attend this meeting, please contact your student’s teacher to arrange an alternate meeting.

Thank you.

PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION TO YOUR STUDENT’S TEACHER

I have received and read this information regarding the 1:1 Initiative.  

I am able to attend the (circle one)  3:15 p.m.   /   6:00 p.m.   meeting.  I understand I must meet with my student’s teacher in order for my student to participate in the at home program.

_____________________________________________


_________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature





Date

